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Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
http://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   
 
Check Our Recent Interview 
Christy Volansky-What Has 
Happened to Girl Scouts 
http://afaofpa.org/listen/ 
 
News From Around PA  
PA collected $2.4 billion in 
General Fund revenue in 
January, $43.5 million, or 1.8 
percent, less than 
anticipated, which put the 
commonwealth $40.9 
million, or 0.3 percent, below 
estimate for the first seven 
months of this fiscal year.  

Grove City Area school board 
is considering the addition of 
“sexual orientation” to 
district harassment policies. 
A student has also asked for 
permission to start a GSA 
homosexual club.  

The PA Lottery is ready to 
roll out Keno by the end of 
the year, but the Revenue 
Department first wants to 
permanently reduce or at 
least see a long-term 
reduction of the minimum 
profit percentage the Lottery 

is required to put toward 
programs for senior citizens. 

The Board of Governors of 
the Philadelphia Bar 
Association voted to endorse 
"marriage equality" and 
called on the legislature to 
pass SB 719 or HB 1686 to 
legalize same-sex "marriage." 
 
The media is blasting 
Ambassador’s Bible Chapel 
in York County for issuing a 
letter of discipline, revoking 
the membership of  and 
denying communion to a 20 
year old man who has 
announced he is "gay."  The 
church has made it very clear 
that he is welcome to 
continue attending church. 

News from National Scene  
The Congressional Budget 
Office is now estimating that 
Obamcare will reduce labor 
force compensation by 1 
percent from 2017 to 2024, 
twice the reduction it 
previously had projected. 

Four thousand homosexual 
and transgender activists 
attended the Creating 
Change LGBT Conference in 
Houston, TX from January 
29th to February 2nd.  
Sponsors included Southwest 
Airlines, AARP, Comcast, 

Hilton Worldwide, Office 
Depot, Planned Parenthood, 
Quaker Oats and Wells Fargo 

CVS announced it will stop 
selling tobacco products to  
"help people on their path to 
better health.” They will 
continue offering Plan B and 
other abortion causing drugs. 

National Tax Payers Union 
says the price tag to Barack 
Obama’s 2014 State of the 
Union Address would add 
$39.995 billion a year to the 
deficit. 
 
US Supreme Court to exam 
case out of Mass. which 
challenges the 35 foot buffer 
zone around abortion clinics. 
AFA of PA encourages 
Christians, through education, to 
become involved in pro-family 
issues in their community, state 
and the nation. 
We are a non-profit organization 
that is totally dependent upon 
financial gifts from our 
supporters.  You can give online 
here http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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